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17th June 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

New Classes 2020-2021 
 

It gives me great pleasure to share with you how our teachers have been 
deployed moving forwards. 
 

Following on from this time of uncertainty, we felt it was important to 
introduce you to your child’s new class teacher, so that we can begin to 
prepare for the future.  Over the next few weeks, teachers will contact their 
new children to get to know them and to support them. 
 

On page 2 of this letter, you will see your child’s current class, the name of their new class and the 
name of the new class teacher.   
 

Look out for a letter in the post for your child from their new class teacher! You will also find a year 
Group Newsletter, which will include information about the staff team, the exciting curriculum that is 
planned and practical information that will support you in preparation for next academic year.  We 
have some exciting trips, visits and residentials planned to complement our brand-new curriculum.  
We are creating a brand-new library in school and have invested in new classroom computer screens.  
Also, we have plans to develop our outdoor spaces to accommodate a new quiet zone and better 
P.E. facilities.  Although we have been closed, it has not stopped us from developing our school in 
line with our December 2019 Ofsted report recommendations and in preparation for welcoming you 
back after this period of school closure.  Hopefully the Government will advise us on how that will be 
done, before we break up for the summer on 17th July.  Please note that school will be completely 
closed from Monday 20th July, until September, including child-care for Key Worker children 
and the Home-Learning offer.  As you will appreciate, we have been working non-stop since 
lockdown began in March.  We are in desperate need of a break to recharge, so that we are 
ready for the new academic year and we will be raring to go! 
 

In other news… our staffing structure has undergone many changes and we now have a brand-new 
Inclusion Team, who will be in touch soon to share the support they will be offering you and your child. 
 

All of our teachers and support staff have been completing specific training for their new roles, so that 
they are fully prepared for us to hit the ground running when we open.   
 

We are very excited for the future and we will be all ready for you. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 
Mr Garry Johnson 
Head Teacher  



Current class  2020-2021 New Class Name & New Teacher 

Parents of our new EYFS children 

will be receiving more information 

over the next few weeks including 

which class and unit their child will 

be joining.  

- 

- 

- 

RY Mrs Stuart 

RG Miss Mackin 

RB Miss McNulty 

RR Mrs Davis 

   Reception Blue 

Year 1 

1P Mrs Poulter 

Reception Green 1B Miss Bolton 

Reception Red 1G Miss Gillen 

Reception Yellow 1S Mrs Pashby 

    Diamonds 

Year 2 

2H Mrs Hill 

Emeralds  2B Mrs Broughton 

Rubies 2W Mrs Wheelen 

    Jupiter 

Year 3 

3B Mrs Barton 

Mars  3F Miss Richards 

Mercury  3R Mrs Revell 

Venus  3H Miss Holliday 

    3C 

Year 4 

4T Miss Tucker 

3F 4E Miss Eade 

3R 4BK Miss Brown / Mrs Kenyon-Taylor 

3W 4L Miss Landray 

    4B 

Year 5 

5E Miss Cross 

4L 5C Mrs Cremer / Miss Calder 

4M 5GI Miss Ingham / Miss Glover 

4R 5R Miss Ridsdale 

    5B 

Year 6 

6L Mrs Livingstone 

5C 6M Miss Lee 

5F 6F Miss Fardoe 

5T 6B Mrs Bull 

 


